
ANNUAL PLEDGE 
CHANNING MEMORIAL CHURCH 

Financial Commitment for Fiscal Year 2024/2025 

 

Our staff and programs at Channing are funded primarily by pledges from our members and 
friends.  In support of our shared community, please consider what Channing means to you and 
your family – now, and in the future.  Offer as generous a pledge as you can.  Thank You! 

 

 

Please Print All Information 

 

Name: ________________________________   Name: (2) ___________________________________ 

Mailing Address 

Street:  _________________________________     Box or Apt #:  _____________________________ 

City:    _________________________________     Zip Code:   ________________________________ 

 

Phone    Home:  _________________________     Cell:  ____________________________________ 

E-Mail:  _________________________________    E-Mail: (2) ______________________________ 

 

I/We commit to Channing Memorial Church a Pledge of:   $ ______________________ 

 

Monthly:  

                $_______________ 

 

Quarterly: 

                   $_______________ 

Annually One Payment: 

                   $________________ 

Biannually Total Payment: 

                 $_______________ 

 Approximate 

Date:         _____/_____/_____ 
 

NOTE: Please always put “24/25 pledge” on the memo line of your check. 
 

I/We will set up an automatic fund transfer(s) from my (our) bank account, payable to:  

Channing Memorial Church, 135 Pelham Street, Newport, RI 02840-3131 

          YES - Check here: ______ 
 

I/We would also like to include Channing in my/our will or estate plan.             

          YES - Check here: ______  

 

I/We would like to be contacted about how to make estate contributions:     

          YES - Check here: ______ 

 

Signature: ________________________________________ 

 

Signature: ________________________________________                   Date:  _____/_____/_____ 
 

The Channing Community appreciates your financial commitment and  

 your gracious gifts of time, talent, and treasure. 

 
Please drop your completed form in the basket at back of church or drop off/mail to the 

Channing Memorial Church Office, Attn: Stewardship  


